
Georgia Southern University’s Department of Information
Technology invites applications for a Visiting Instructor. The
full text advertisement, including information about the
department, faculty, and the complete position
announcement with all qualifications and application
instructions, is available at:

https://apptrkr.com/4067353

Screening of applications begins April 17, 2023 and
continues until the position is filled. Georgia is an open
records state. Georgia Southern University provides equal
employment opportunities to all employees and applicants
for employment without regard to race, color, sex, sexual
orientation, gender identity or expression, national origin,
religion, age, veteran status, political affiliation, or disability.
Individuals who need reasonable accommodations under
the Americans with Disabilities Act to participate in the search
process should notify Human Resources at 912-478-6947.

Visiting Instructor of Information Technology

Georgia Southern University invites applicants for
the following vacancies on the Statesboro campus:


